Participation in the workshop on the Restoration and Augmentation of the
Sabarmati Ashram precinct (02.07.2022-03.07.2022):

As a representative of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya Barrackpore the Director-Secretary of the Sangrahalaya attended
a meeting on the proposed project regarding the restoration and augmentation of the Sabarmati Ashram precinct,
organized by the the Sabarmati Ashram Preservation and Memorial Trust on July 2 and 3, 2022 at the Ashram's
premises in Ahmedabad.

The Directors and Secretaries of other Gandhi Museums throughout the country, such as National Gandhi Museum,
New Delhi, Mani Bhawan Mumbai, Gandhi Memorial Museum, Madurai, Sevgram Ashram and such other Gandhian
Institutions were also attended the two days' meeting and suggested their valuable opinions regarding the restoration
and augmentation of Sabarmati Ashram in the meeting.



https://www.facebook.com/gandhi.sangrahalaya?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV-rJb-052ZRnWxa368XByJWNYxj_tu3K3rcp9-uUp7ofBWBGIW_c9FUne93VkD84Mp5QZBGtITUVyKu-Fd-jgn_CsCILS3kJ9WpFk-lEy2yW8NTs6iU_8u8T4kRzdvU7yGSswd9osYaHxq2F_rPq3Qu0JXFl281GtwU3_CQoqEOw&__tn__=-%5dK-R

